
I support a YES on HB 2740. The costs of running a business keep going up and compensation must follow. OLCC retail sales 
agents work hard and make the state a lot of money, while their small businesses are losing money keeping up with increasing 
hourly wages and fees. Compensation needs to increase to match. Please vote YES on HB 2740.


